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2024 WISCONSIN STATE TRUCK DRIVING CHAMPIONSHIPS

FOX VALLEY TECHNICAL COLLEGE, APPLETON, WISCONSIN

Dear Driver Contestant:

We are very pleased with your decision to compete in this year’s event.  All documents listed in this letter can be found at the WMCA website click here .  Please note the following:

** The entry fee includes one ticket for you for the Awards Banquet scheduled for the evening of Saturday, May 18th.  These will be distributed at registration.  Extra tickets may be purchased click here
** Entry and Release Form is included with this letter in a computer fillable form. Your company contact also has this form. Please complete this form as soon as possible and return it to your company contact. This form must be returned to the Wisconsin Motor Carriers Association with a currant MVR. There will be no changes to this form accepted the day of competition. All forms must be completed by Friday, May 11, 2025. 
You may not compete in the competition without a completed and signed Entry and Release Form and submitted MVR.
Please be advised that all contestants must have the appropriate class of Commercial Drivers License (CDL), and any required endorsements, for the class in which that person is competing.   This will be verified with your MVR.
** A copy of 2024 Facts For Drivers is being sent by US Mail to your company contact.  The information in the book is the basis for the written exam.  Study it thoroughly. You may get an audio cd of this book at http://www.atabusinesssolutions.com.
** The "Truck Driving Championships Safe Driver" shoulder patch is being sent to your company representative by US Mail.  Please affix the patch to the left shoulder of the uniform, jacket or shirt you will be wearing at the competition.

** Please try to arrive at Fox Valley Technical College early enough on Friday, so you will have plenty of time to register.  All drivers must register on Friday. (Tractors for each class of competition will be available during registration from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. for inspection by participants. 
** Please be advised, we will begin at 5 PM Friday, May 17th with the driver meeting then the written test and course walk-through.  Attending the walk-through is not mandatory, but to miss it will likely put you at a competitive disadvantage for the driving portion of the contest.  THERE WILL BE NO COURSE WALK-THROUGH CONDUCTED ON SATURDAY MORNING.

** Any participant caught by a WTDC Official talking about Pre-Trip Inspection problems to other drivers on Saturday or otherwise compromising the event will cause their company to be ineligible for the Team Trophy!  
** No cellphones or other devices are allowed in any part of the competition! Leave your cellphone or wearable communication device with your spouse, company official, hotel room or at home! There will be a drop box provided at concessions if you forget. 
**FACTS sheet on the Championships that gives all the details as well as the schedule of activities and maps on website.
Some of our previous Wisconsin Truck Driving Championships Class Champions have agreed to be mentors on website. Please feel free to contact any of them regarding how to train for this event.

Again, we are very pleased that you will be with us in Appleton, May 17-18 for what should be a most challenging and enjoyable experience.  If you have any questions about the competition or if we can be of assistance in any way, please don't hesitate to contact Kim Conradt, WMCA Staff Liaison, at (608) 833-8200 ext 120 kconradt@witruck.org.
GOOD LUCK, THE WISCONSIN STATE TRUCK DRIVING CHAMPIONSHIPS COMMITTEE
**NO CARRY INS! No alcoholic beverages or grills are allowed on the FVTC grounds**
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